
Nestucca Valley School District  
Nestucca K8 

36925 Hwy 101 S  Cloverdale, Oregon 97112  (503) 392-3194 

Board of Director’s Meeting 

SPECIAL WORKSHOP MEETING  

June 6, 2022 

5:30 pm –Public Session- VIA Zoom   
 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83392016834?pwd=ZmpXeE9CdFhVdDFLcitaN25FTjVmZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 833 9201 6834 
Passcode: 087860 
 
Dial by your location 
        1 346 248 7799 US  

 
      

AGENDA  
The Nestucca Valley School Board encourages public input. Persons wishing to address the Board on school related issues, are invited 
to do so, either when the item is presented on the agenda, or under the "Public Comments" section. In the interest of time and order, 
presentations from the public are limited to three (3) minutes per person, and the total time for individual agenda items shall not 
exceed twenty (20) minutes. An individual speaker's allotted time may not be increased by a donation of time from members of the 
public in attendance. If you wish to speak under Public Comments, please complete a Public Comment Form and turn it in to the 
Assistant to the Superintendent. The Board requests complaints or charges against an employee be held in Executive Session. 
Individuals who require disability-related accommodations or modifications to participate in the Board meeting should contact the 
Superintendent in writing prior to the meeting. 

 
1.0 OPENING BUSINESS—Nestucca K8 Library —5:00 pm 

1.1 Call to Order 
1.2 Interview Board of Director Applicants  

 
Sherry Hartford-5:30Pm 

Joe Boyd- To follow previous interview  

2.0 FURTHER BUSINESS  

3.0 ADJOURNMENT 

Any documents that are public records and are provided attachments to public session items on this agenda are accessible to the public on the 
District’s Website, with the exception of documents provided at the time of the meeting. Documents that are public records, and are provided at 
the time of the meeting to a majority of the Board regarding a public session item, will be made available for public inspection upon request to the 
Superintendent's Assistant.   
 


